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PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES  

OCTOBER 11, 2017 

 

PSTA staff held a public hearing on October 11, 2017 at 12:00 PM at the Clearwater Main 

Library, 100 N. Osceola Avenue, Clearwater, FL  33755, to receive public comments on the 

discontinuation of the Jolley Trolley route between the Clearwater Marine Aquarium 

(CMA) and the Harborview Center. 

 

Present were:  Bob Lasher, External Affairs Officer; Juan Luvian, Community Engagement 

Liaison; Nicole Dufva, Public Engagement Specialist; Rosemary Windsor, Jolley Trolley; 

and members of the public. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

 

There were no public comments. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

The public hearing concluded at 12:30 PM. 
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